On the feast of St. Francis, Father Bill blessed the
precious pets of the St. Raphael community.

K-8 Open House:
Oct.18,9:30 a.m.

We are opening our doors on Friday, Oct. 18. Join

us for a presentation at 9:30 a.m., followed by a
tour. It's never too early to start thinking about
school for next year. Registration is not required but
encouraged. To learn more about the Open House,
go to www.straphaelschoolmd.org.

If you need to schedule an alternate date for a tour,
contact Julie Cress at 301-762-2143.

NOTE: This open house is for St. Raphael School (K-8).
On Jan. 10, 2022, we will host a double open house for St. Raphael Nursery School and St. Raphael School.
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St. Raphael School Open House

Grades K-8
9:30 a.m. Oct. 18

Register at straphaelschoolmd.org

Angels on the Run

Calling all runners, sponsors, and
volunteers! Dust off those athletic
shoes for our annual fun run on
Saturday, Oct. 30. Angels on the
Run is open to all—a short course
for young children and a 1 mi and
5K for adults and older children.

For info about registration,
sponsorships, and volunteering, watch
www.straphaelschoolmd.org.
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